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Dear Parents, 
 
Shoe Box Appeal 
The shoebox appeal was launched today in worship. If you would like to donate a filled shoebox please send into 
school by Thursday 9th November. Thank you. 
 
Individual Photographs 
The school photographer will be in school on Wednesday 18th October. All children will have an individual photo 
taken. Brothers and sisters will also have a group photo taken. If you would like a photo with children who do not 
attend the school or pre-school we have a few slots available. Unfortunately we cannot accommodate children 
currently attending other schools. Please complete the attached slip and return to school asap. 
 
Cyber-Safety 
Gloucestershire Constabulary are offering a safer cyber workshop in the Forest of Dean to be held at the Five 
Acres (formerly Royal Forest of Dean College) Gloucestershire College on Thursday 19th October at 19.15. The 
session is designed to increase your understanding and confidence in keeping yourself and your family safe on 
line. It is free to attend and will last 45minuites. To book a place go to, http://bit.ly/GlosPol-DAW 
 
Changes to access routes around the school 
Due to the creation of the outside area (an Ofsted requirement) in the rear playground by Holly Leaves Class and 
keeping our children safe at the beginning and end of the school day, access to the rear playground from the front 
of the school is no longer available. 
 
Please use the main entrance doors or access the school via Oak Way. Thank you for your co-operation.  
 
Inset Day and School Holiday 
A reminder that the school is closed for pupils and pre-school children on Friday 20th October for a staff training 
day. Half term follows this from Monday 23rd October to Friday 27th October. All children return to school on 
Monday 30th October 2017. We hope you have a restful and relaxing time away from school. 
 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Additional Photographs – Wednesday 18th October 2017 from 8.15 a.m. 
 
Parents Name: ……………………………………………………………. 
 
I would like my child(ren)……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
photographed with: 
 

Childs Name       Class or Age 
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